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20 October 2020 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

We would just like to confirm that there is one positive Covid-19 case within our staff team at 
Littlemoor School.  Following advice from Public Health England we have closed two bubbles.  
This involves all F2 children and our KS1 Rabbits Class.  Staff and Children involved have been 

advised to self-isolate for 14 days up to 30th October. 

School remains open for our morning and afternoon nursery children and also our Squirrel and 

Badger Classes. 

Parents of children self-isolating are asked to log onto the SeeSaw App which contains details 
of the children’s home learning for the rest of the week.  If there are any problems in 

accessing this provision, please contact School at your earliest convenience.  Teachers who 
are self-isolating will be working from home and will respond to any completed work on 

SeeSaw. 

Teachers will still be contacting you by phone as pre-arranged for your child’s progress 

meeting.   

We would like to thank you for your support and understanding during these challenging 
times and we look forward to welcoming everyone back to Littlemoor on Monday 2nd 

November. 

Please stay safe. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs CA Turner 

Head Teacher 
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